Welcome to the Westwood Church of Christ

Prayers

- Karl Moya fibromyalgia
- Barbara Johnson health concerns
- Jo Ellen Branstetter advanced disc disease



Order of Worship

Glorify Thy Name

Prayer

To God Be the Glory

Worthy Art Thou

The Glory-Land Way

Scripture Reading

Glory to His Name

Lord's Supper

Offering

I'll Live in Glory

Sermon

Let Him Have His Way With Thee

Elder's Prayer

Family Time

Westwood Church of Christ
3100 West Danforth Road
Edmond, OK 73012
405.348.4511
office@thewestwoodchurch.com
elders@thewestwoodchurch.com

This service will be streamed online at 10am. Email office@thewestwoodchurch.com for the Zoom link.

Staff | Leadership

Elders:

Mark Dees Eric Henry Bill Perring

Deacons:

Kent Greenwood - Facilities John Hermes - Youth

Ministry Leaders:

Mindy Cole, Ladd & Kerry Kettren

- Children s Education

Sharon Perring

- Accounting

Supported Missions:

Chad and Sara Lukkason - Chile Clyde and Gwen Antwine

- Helpers in Missions Program

Community

<u>Wednesday Night Family Dinner</u> is taking a break for the summer. Thank you, Melanie for sharing your talent with us! We're looking forward to resuming on August 21st.

<u>Children's Wednesday night Bible classes</u> will not take place during June and July. Please enjoy Wednesday evening praise together as a family. Classes will resume Wednesday, Aug 7. (Sunday morning Bible classes will continue as usual throughout the summer.)

Westwood Sunday Nights

On the first and third Sundays we meet in small groups. Fifth Sunday we share a potluck meal after morning worship. We will not meet in the evening.

<u>Daily Bible Reading Plan</u> Several Westwood members are reading through the Bible again this year with The Bible Recap. Here is the link to the Bible recap:

http://www.thebiblerecap.com/start

Readings for WEEK 33:

Sunday: Jer 18-22
Monday: Jer 23-25
Tuesday: Jer 26-29
Wednesday: Jer 30-31
Thursday: Jer 32-34
Friday: Jer 35-37

Saturday: Jer 38-40; Ps 74,79

Refresh Shower Ministry

We will be taking the shower trailer out on the weekends. Contact Matt Cole to volunteer or use the following link to sign up online.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080B4CAEAE2DA4FB6-refresh

<u>Clothing Room</u> If you know of anyone who wants to donate clothes or shoes, please tell them to only donate shirts, shorts, jeans, tennis shoes, or sturdy work shoes or boots. Every one of you have been generous and thoughtful in your donations. Thank you!

Please do not donate coats at this time. We do not have room for them.